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JLIE - STUDENT AUTOMOBILE USE 
 

 
Statement of Policy 

Parking at the school is a privilege granted by the school and the privilege will be withdrawn if it is abused.  

Students who bring a car to school must register their vehicle with school administration, demonstrate safe 

driving practices, abide by the school attendance and discipline codes, and obey parking regulations. 

 

Students participating in the Seacoast School of Technology are subject to all policies and regulations 

regarding driving and parking of Seacoast School of Technology. 

 

 
Related: 

See also:  Policy JLIE-R: Student Automobile Use Regulations 

 

History: 

New:    January 16, 2013 

Revised: January 23, 2019 


